Summary of Retail Market Guide Revisions
Effective:  April 1, 2017
Section 7:  

RMGRR144 – Elimination of REP-Specific Switch Hold Lists
This Retail Market Guide Revision Request (RMGRR) eliminates the requirement for Transmission and/or Distribution Service Providers (TDSPs) to maintain a secure list by Retail Electric Provider (REP) Data Universal Numbering Systems (DUNS) of all Electric Service Identifiers (ESI IDs) with switch holds.  
Revised Subsection:  7.16.3
Section 9:  

RMGRR144 – Elimination of REP-Specific Switch Hold Lists
See Section 7 above.

Revised Subsection:  Appendix J1
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